
 

 

 

Wednesday 3rd May 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Assalamu’Alaikum 

Re: School Day during Ramadan 

I write to inform you that for the forthcoming Ramadan 2017, the school day will start at 
10.00am and finish at 3.45pm. This timetable will start from Monday 5th June 2017, 
Insha’Allah. 

Please be advised that NO school lunches will be provided during the Ramadan period, and 
therefore your daughter should bring a packed lunch if she is not fasting. 

Please ensure that adequate arrangements are made to drop and collect your daughter to and 
from school on time. However, in order to accommodate working parents who might find it 
difficult to bring their daughter for the late start, the school will be open from 8am. There will 
be a few members of staff to supervise early arrivals until school starts at 10am. 

I would also like to take this opportunity to remind you that the school will be closed during 
the last five days of Ramadan commencing Monday 19th June 2017 until Friday 23rd June. The 
Eid holiday will be confirmed nearer the time, Insha’Allah. 

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a spiritual and blessed Ramadhan. 
 

Wassalaam 

 

 

Mrs M Mohamed 
Head Teacher 
 

 


